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As a member of the LGBTQ+ community and as a trans man I speak in whole-

heartedly support of this bill. As numerous medical studies have shown conversion 

therapy has nothing but negative impact. Increasing rates of depression and suicide 

ideation or attempts in the queer youth who undergo it.  

 

This bills are the step in the right direction to combat the rising anti-lgbtq+ bills being 

proposed at an alarming rate. Protecting already targeted minority groups still 

struggling to consistently be awarded basic human rights deserve that much at least.  


